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U35 is a TEU ​network for our members who are Under 35.  

Young workers are the future of the union movement and our members are connected to a 
number of social movements. The strands of our young members are brought together in our 
network, with members from across the country. 

Conference 2019  
At our 2019 National Conference the ​U35 
network achieved representation​ in Council 
and in the Union's three national 
committees: Te Toi Ahurangi, National 
Women's Council and Industrial and 
Professional Committee.  
 
There has been a call for nominations - if 
you want details contact your branch 
president or ​teu@teu.ac.nz 
 

 
 

Stand Up  
TEU members are represented in Council of 
Trade Union's youth network: Stand Up. 
 
To find out more about Stand Up head ot  
https://www.union.org.nz/standup/ 

Your voice 
Our members have also been ​working on a 
youth charter and planning for our first hui.  
If you have thoughts on what is needed to 
ensure young workers in the tertiary 
education sector have good pay and 
conditions then get in touch. You’ll find 
space on our new web page to send 
comments, pictures, videos - anything you 
think is needed for U35. 
 

It’s our network - so take 
two for TEU 

If you have thoughts and ideas you want 
shared then email  

daniel.bension-guiu@teu.ac.nz 
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